
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Committee Staff Report 

Meeting Date: May 4, 2021 

Item description/summary: 

Weed Abatement 2021:  Olivehurst Fire has inspected the fire district the week of April 19th for excess 
weeds and/or grass. Weed Abatement Notices were mailed out on April 28, 2021. Residents are to 
have the abatement completed by June 7, 2021, which allows five weeks to abate excess weeds 
and/or grass. We will re-inspect the district the week of June 7th to verify compliance of notice. I will 
have final non-compliance list at the June board meeting to approve per OPUD Resolution No. 2208. 

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

 

Employee Feedback 

 

 

Sample Motion: 

 

Prepared by: 

Fire Chief  Randy York 

 

 


